
 

FISH AND GAME ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBER    
EXCELLENCE IN SERVICE AWARD NOMINATIONS 

Nominations due Thursday, December 15, 2022 
 

The Alaska Department of Fish & Game, Boards Support Section is pleased to announce the 
nomination period for the 2022-2023 Advisory Committee Recognition Program is open. Excellence in 
Service awards are made to current and former advisory committee members who demonstrate 
exemplary service in helping to manage Alaska’s fish and game resources. 

 
Criteria for the Excellence in Service award include: 

 
• The service resulted in an action that improved the economic or community health of Alaska or a 

region, or the sustainability of Alaska’s resources. 
• The service was unique, innovative, and commendable in the face of diverse opinions, and difficult 

or unusual circumstances. 
• The service demonstrated leadership in conducting AC functions. 

 
Nominations can be submitted by ADF&G employees, board members, and fellow advisory committee 
members. Members of the public who would like to nominate an AC member can work through 
ADF&G staff, AC members, or board members. Nominations can be entered online at 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm? adfg=process.boardsform_service, or by completing a 
nomination form available from ADF&G Boards Support. 

 
Nominations for the 2022/2023 cycle are open through December 15, 2022. Awards will be presented 
during the upcoming winter-spring board meetings. 

 
Information about the award program, including past recipients, is available online  at: 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=process.acexcellence. 
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